New Jersey Catholic Conference
149 North Warren Street
Trenton, New Jersey 08608
609-989-1120

September 30, 2016 .

Sister Mary Louise Shulas, M.P.F., Principal
Saint :Augustine of Canterbury School

45 Henderson Road

Kendall Park, NJ 08824

Dear Principal Shulas:

On behalf of the staff of the New Jersey Catholic Conference, I want to congratulate you
and your school as a recipient of the National Blue Ribbon Schools for 2016. Certamly,
it is a major accomplishment, and I know from experience how much work is involved in
the process.

I hope that you will take the opportunity to proclaim the good news of your
accomplishment to all the members of your school community, as well as to the
community at large. This prestigious award should be a source of great joy and
celebration at a time when we face so many challenges in the world of nonpublic school
education.

I hope that your good work will continue and bear much fruit in the future as you serve
the members of your school community.

With every personal best wish, permit me to remain

Very cordially yours

/ [ N 7
,Qi\,<)/7‘/\/i// \/ C/\/L*r//b
/S

(%

George V. Corwell, Ed.D.
Director: Office of Education

ce: Ellen Ayoub, Superintendent of Schools, Diocese of Metuchen

Representing the Archdiocese-of Newark, Diocese of Camden, Diocese of Metuchen,
Diocese of Paterson. Diocese of Trenton, Byzantine Catholie Eparchy of Passaic and
Our Lady of Deliverance Syriac Catholic Diocese



